

SAFETY NOTICE

1/4/2016 2/18/2016 2nd notice

We have had our shippers and receivers reminding us that their facilities require hard hats, safety glasses vests and in most faccilitiese, steel toed shoes, definitely no open toed shoes.

Now, we KNOW we have put out memos regarding this policy.

One of our shippers has stated that as of the first of the year they will no longer issue warnings. They will flat out refuse you.

Therefore we are forced to implement a fine if you are refused for not having the proper attire to enter any facility that requires it.

This has become a "part" of the trucking industry. It is all about safety a nd abiding by OSHA standards for these places. Therefore, we are forced to abide.

If we receive a call that you were refused for this reason you will be fined \$50 for non-compliance.

And, to avoid the "I never received the memo" excuse, we require you to sign below stating you received this notice.

DATE		
SIGN NAME ON LINE ABOVE	-	
PRINT NAME		